
On Thursday, October 21, eight FOSM volunteers returned to the Challenge Trail 

extension south of the ski hill, and north and west from Dry Camp. The trail is roughed 

out between those two locations, but plenty of finish-work remained for the crew, 

including widening the tread in spots, and more rock work where they had left off the 

previous Thursday. En route from the “overflow” ski lot to the work site, the crew also 

hiked through the section where AMBA is working on weekends. Blue skies, gorgeous 

views and nice working temps made up for the challenges of dusty soil and some tough 

work. After one more session of finish-work, the FOSM portion of this section of the 

Challenge Trail extension should be complete! 

The volunteers were David Bernstein, Jenny Blackmore, Byron Garner, Jim Houle, Pat & 

Mike Madden, Rich Miller and Eric Russell. 

Photos by Jenny Blackmore. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                 

                                Dusty conditions.  That’s Pat in there! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                  Yep, more rock work.  Pulling them out, putting them back in. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                          Backslope focus                             Sometimes ya gotta pause. 



                   Some before (from a couple weeks ago) -and-after shots 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                  Byron in the beauty!  Who wouldn’t smile? 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


